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Lessons Learned from the Fukushima Nuclear Accident for Improving Safety 

and Security of U.S. Nuclear Plants 
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Washington, DC 20418 
 

DATA-GATHERING SESSION OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
NAS Lecture Room 

 
8:30 am Call to order and welcome  

Introductions of committee and staff 
Review of study task  
Meeting plan and procedures 
Norm Neureiter, committee chair 

 
8:45 am Committee appointments process  
   Kevin Crowley, study director 
 
8:55 am Comments from Congressional Staff on the Study Request 
 
9:15 am U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Response to the Fukushima Nuclear 

Accident & Recommendations for this NAS Study 
Mike Johnson, Deputy Executive Director for Reactor and Preparedness Programs, 
 U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Rob Taylor, Deputy Director of the Japan Lessons Learned Project Directorate,  

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 

10:00 am Questions and discussion 
 
10:15 am Break 
 
10:30 am U.S. Nuclear Industry Response to the Fukushima Nuclear Accident & 

Recommendations for this NAS Study 
Marv Fertel, President and Chief Executive Officer, Nuclear Energy Institute 

 
11:00 am Questions and discussion 
 
11:10 am Union of Concerned Scientists Views on the U.S. Response to the Fukushima 

Accident & Recommendations for this NAS Study 
Dave Lochbaum, Director, and Ed Lyman, Senior Scientist, Nuclear Safety Program, 

Union of Concerned Scientists  
 
11:40 am Questions and discussion 
 
11:50 am Opportunity for public comment 
 
12:20 pm Adjourn open session 


